

June 16, 2008

Mr. John Peragallo III Peragallo Pipe Organ Company 302-308 Buffalo Avenue Paterson, New Jersey 07503

Dear John:

On behalf of the staff and people of St. Mary's parish, I would like to express my appreciation for the outstanding work your company did in rebuilding our organ. We are very happy with the result.

You were attentive to our needs and budget and creative in working toward solutions to our problems. The crew worked long hours to ensure that most of the organ was ready for Palm Sunday and Holy Week. They were courteous, cooperative, and patient. The project was completed right on time. The new console is beautiful, and the en-chamade trumpets are a dramatic addition to the church building. The organ is now much more flexible and far more responsive and exciting to play.

Please express my appreciation to all those who contributed to this wonderful instrument.

Sincerely,

Theodore Feldmann, B. Mus., MA., M.A., M. Div., Director of Music and Organist